
Project Update : August 2021 
 
On August 26th 2021, I carried out a forest prospecting mission in the Biosphere Reserve 
of Yangambi. I am sending you some pictures( enclosed) to update the profile of my 
web page on the site of the Rufford Foundation. 
 
The project has been delayed because I had some health problems but I'm going 
back to the forest on September 12th 2021 for a long period of field work. 
 

 
Young Raphia individuals. © Albert KAHENGA. 
 

 
I and local guides are describing a Raphia. © Fidèle Noah 



 
I and local guides are describing a Raphia. © Fidèle Noah 
 

 
Lower stage of an old secondary forest. © Albert KAHENGA 
 
 



 
The cut Raphia stumps. © Albert KAHENGA 
 
 
 
 


